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                                      One posting per household.  Extra copies from the bar. 

 
 
 
 

Chairman’s Report 
As always a big hello, welcome to all our new members receiving their first copy of Tight Lines. 
   
Please take a little time to read your Tight Lines and if possible support the competitions and events 
your fellow members have taken the time to organise for you. 
 

I have nothing to say that I have not said in previous years so I will keep it brief and just ask you to 
support the club by popping in for a drink or two whenever you can. 
 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT THE CLUB AS MUCH AS YOU CAN. 
Thank You                                                

Steve Holgate 

Honorary Secretary’s Report 
 

AGM; Monday 27
th
 February 2017, 

Doors open 7.00pm, Meeting starts 8.00pm. 
 

AGM is Members only; you will need your membership card to gain entry.   
The bar will be closed during the meeting except for a short 15min break to refresh dry mouths. 
  

2017 Committee 

Lists go up in the club during December for next years Committees.  No Committees. No club 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions about joining the committee. 
 

Membership Renewal Fees for 2016- 2017     No increase  
Angling £21.00 Social  £15.00 Temporary per Week. £3 

Sporting  £15.00 Senior  {16-17} £5.00 Junior {5-15} FREE 
 

Renewals start 1st November, Reminders are not sent out. 

I will need your Membership Card , Payment and  New Address. if you have moved. 
 

Renew during November, in the Secretary’s office every Friday between 7.30pm - 9.00pm  
You can leave your membership at the bar or renew by post with a stamped addressed envelope. 
Non Members 50p per visit {Max. 6 visits per year}  New Members always welcome 
  

Membership stands at 487. Anglers please remember if your membership lapses you are not eligible 

to enter the association fishing competitions. 
 

Free Junior Membership   [5-15yrs] 
I still need to stamp your membership card although there is no fee and if you have friends wanting to 
join they need to fill in a membership Form. 
 
Thanks to Kim Parkhouse who helped with organising the summer skittles league.                                                                                              
Les Harding                                              [1]        
 
 
 
 

Web-Site.; www.psaa.org.uk 
 

Entertainment -- Events --Fishing Results -- Competition information. 

        Email; 

info@psaa.org.uk 

 

Facebook 

Paigntonsea  Anglersassociation 

 



 

Social Events  
 
 

 
Social Events 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary 
Details of all club events will appear nearer the time on the club website & in the clubhouse. 

 
 

Bingo Night   
Saturday 12

th
 November, all monies taken are paid out in cash prizes. Eyes down, it’s usually a busy 

fun night. 
 

Junior Night  Date TBA 
See club website or notice board in November. 
 

Christmas Decorations go up.  
Sunday 4

th
 December.{Volunteers needed, speak to Bar Staff}. 

 

Children’s Christmas Party. 
Saturday 10

th
 December. 12pm – 2.00pm. Bar will open at 3.00pm. 

Free for Members. Children’s names need to go on the notice board by the 5
th
 December. 

{See club website for Details} 
 

Members Christmas Night. 
Saturday 17

th
 December. Happy Hour 7.30pm – 9.30pm {See club website for Details} 

{ All Details including some fantastic drinks promotions will be on the website and notice board in 

November} 
 

The Grand Christmas Draw; 
Sunday 18

th
 December 8pm    Buy your tickets now from the Bar! 

Top Prize £100, Plus another £100 if you are present on the night. 
 

New Years Eve 
Normal opening hours apply. 1.00pm – 11.00pm 
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Parties, Events, Functions, Games Nights 

and  Meeting Room. 
Event request form available from the bar 

Club Events 
Details of all club events will be posted  

on the Website 
 

Web-Site.; www.psaa.org.uk 
 

Book the Club for your 

functions and family events 



 
 

BAR COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
Since August 1

st
 when Hayley left for Maternity leave, all of our Staff have taken on more 

responsibilities to cover extra work. A lot of hard effort has been put in to keep the bar operating and 
this is much very appreciated by the Management Committee.  
 
The price of beers wines and spirits has remained stable since March 2016, and no general supplier 
price increases are expected between now and early in the New Year. Bar takings were good up to 
June, but have deteriorated in the last few months as we have had less events in the second half of the 
year compared to 2015. If any members have a special occasion or event planned and you want to use 
the Clubhouse as a venue, please talk to Bar Staff and tell us what you need, and we will do our very 
best to make it happen. 
 

BT.Sport. New improved Sports package now in place. More Football, More Rugby and More 

Motor sport. 
With Christmas approaching the Bar will be opening up for events and key football matches on BT 
Sport over the Christmas week, so come down and watch the footy with us over the Xmas break. 

Our Sunday Pool team have returned for this winter season and are doing well in their league, and we 
have a couple of New Skittle teams for the winter league, The Breakaways will play on a Thursday and 
the Out in the Sticks on a Friday, we say welcome to you all and hope you enjoy your membership of 
the Sea Anglers. 

The summer skittles had a good season with a full complement of eight teams supporting the league. 
Unfortunately we have recently lost Joe’s Quiz on a Wednesdays night after a disagreement, and  
Undoubtedly the loss of the quiz will impact upon bar takings and profits.  
 
 

Christmas Opening Hours  
Opening times may vary to accommodate Christmas Football Matches, Check PSAA website for details.                                                             

Date Open  Close      
Christmas Eve   7.30pm – 11.00pm.    
Christmas Day  12.00pm  –   2.00pm.   
Boxing Day       1.00pm  – 10.30pm.   
Tuesday 27th    7.30pm  – 11.00pm.   
Wed 28th 7.30pm  – 11.00pm.   
Thursday 29th   7.30pm  – 11.00pm.   
Friday 29th        7.30pm  – 11.00pm.   
New Year Eve   1.00pm – 11.00pm.   
New Year Day   12.30pm  – 10.30pm. 

Monday 2nd         7.30pm  – 11.00pm .  
 
Your support of the bar is very much appreciated.  
Management Committee  
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Fishing Chairman’s  Report 
 

Torbay Shield Winners 2016 
Mike Roberts, John Case, Steve Doidge, Mick Bailey, Mike Johnson, Tim Bird 

Fishing the competition for the first time in 3 years the team won the Shield that we last won 
 in 2007 making it the 22

nd
 time we have won it since its introduction in 1935 

_______________________________________________________________ 
 

Another solid year with some good fish weighed in at the club, we also faired well in the Torbay  
and Dartmouth Festivals. 
 
Amongst the notable fish recorded this year we had 6 new club records in the sea sections.  
 

Senior Boat we had Gordon Richards with a Spurdog of 17-8-12, Paul Scott a Smoothound of 23-3-10,  
Trevor Millman a Three Bearded Rockling of 2-6-1 and Ladies Boat Di Passmore had a Brill 2-15-3. 
 
From Shore Matt Skelly had a L.S.D. 3-5-8 and Fran Dack had a Bass of 3-15-0. 
 
Not to be out done the freshwater section had 3 records.  
Tony Deeks Brown Trout of 3-10-1, Stuart Jay had a Rainbow Trout of 11-14-6. 
In the junior section Finley Paull had a Silver Eel 0-11-0. 
 
Well done everybody. 
 
Mike wall organised a junior boat trip, this was well supported and a good time was had by all, he also 
ran a charity Freshwater competition for the RNLI raising in excess of £100.  
 

A reminder that we do have tackle for hire in the club for a nominal fee, should anyone wish to hire 
equipment please contact Mike Wall.  
Thanks to those, both senior and junior members, who are taking time to promote angling for the 
juniors. 
  
Leagues 2016/17 
The season will soon be upon us. Both Sea and Freshwater Leagues start on December 1

st
. 

There is currently a review of the league formats so keep your eyes on the club website for details.  
 

I would like to thank all the members of the fishing committee for their efforts and contributions this 
year. Not forgetting Mike Roberts & Tom Underwood for all their hard work with the fish records. 
 
New faces are always very welcome on fishing committee.  
 

Mike Johnson 
Fishing Chairman  
 
 

 

CUP CUSTODIAN 

Cup holders; please return your cups by the 30th November, Cleaned would be helpful. 

You can hand them in any evening at the bar or the secretary’s office on a Friday 7.30pm - 

9.00pm                                      
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